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Next meeting:  Wednesday, November 13th- Center Town Hall – 7:30 pm  

    

October 9th, 2019 Meeting Minutes 

I. Announcements  

        Introductions and welcoming of new members.    

        March Minutes were read and “Marked as Approved”  

        Treasurers’ Report – was read and “Marked and Filed for Audit” 

II. Discussion  

-Outagamie County Alliance Report - County Rep David Gaskill reported we are 100% approved for 
Supplemental                      
Grooming.  
AWSC Workshop is Oct 25th & 26th. @ The Red Lion Hotel in Appleton. The Outagamie County Alliance will be   
hosting a hospitality room. 

        Anyone wishing to attend please contact Keith Lanser, 

        The Brown County Alliance did address the merger of Wrightstown Snow Rovers and Apple Creek Snow Ryders                        

 their September meeting. 

-AWSC Magazine had an article on a GPS tracker for the groomer that enters the information automatically into 

the SNARS system. Nick Lanser will find out more information. 

-Trail easement letters and gift cards for the east side landowners were mailed. The landowners can choose to 

use their gift cards at any of these four establishments: JJ Maloney’s, Lucky’s, Out of Town, River Inn. 

-Jeff Lamers, Mark Lamers and Eric Welhouse are all designated trail bosses. 

- Raffle update- All 600 tickets have been distributed. 346 tickets were turned in. Looking for volunteers for the 

night of the event. Please turn in any sold and unsold tickets. Raffle Set up Monday Oct 21st at The Office. 

- There was a discussion on whether to purchase a grooming unit or a groomer barn. Discussion led to 

researching groomer equipment (new and used) since several members had volunteered storage facilities to 

house the equipment. 

-Fall work date is scheduled for Dec 7th. Please continue to put your section of the trails in when possible. This 

date is set aside to do the what was not able to get finished. 

Make sure to keep track of all hours on the worksheet forms. 

-Lynn Lanser will bring food for the November 13th meeting. 

-Chili Date dump -TBD yet 

-ACSR will not be offering Snowmobile Safety Courses this year.  

Old Business - Correction to September meeting minutes. ACSR trails have 57.1miles of funded trail. 

 III. Roundtable  

- No other new business, meeting was adjourned - See you in November!   
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